
ASFA Presents…. 

Wedding Season tips and tricks! 
Presentation and Hands-on Workshop 
by Terri Robinson AIFD 

Wedding Season has officially begun here in Arizona! The Arizona 
State Florist Association is excited to start this 2018-2019 season with 
this Hands on Workshop and Presentation with Terri Robinson AIFD. 
Please join us for this exciting learning opportunity!  

 
When: Thursday September 27th 

 Where: We Got Flowers!  
  224 N 5th Ave Phoenix AZ 85003  
  602-714-7514  
Time: 6:00-7:30 PM 
 
 
Please RSVP By September 24th 
To: ASFAcontactus@gmail.com 
Free to ASFA members 
Open to non-member for $10 
 


